
 

 

Hi Juniper, 

 

Hope you all well and have managed to enjoy the sunshine and get 

out in your garden and for walks. I have had an enjoyable Easter but 

have probably eaten too many Easter eggs.  

 

The work for next week will go on the website on Friday. Below is a 

suggested timetable for you to follow for this work.  

Morning Maths (1 hour) Complete the booklet which is 
revising and extending work we 
have done in school. (20 
minutes) 
 
Work on the board game 
activity. We will be excited to 
see the completed games when 
we get back to school. There will 
be an opportunity for you to 
play your games with friends. 
(40 minutes) 

 English (1 hour) Work your way through the 
activities in the talk for writing 
booklet.  
 
Suggested plan: 
Monday – Activity 1 and 2 
Tuesday – Activity 4, 5 and 6 
Wednesday -  Activity 7 
Thursday – Activity 8 and 9 



Friday – Activity 10 

Afternoon Topic Activities on Oceans – this is the 
school project this week. (see 
website link) 
 
Activity 3 from the English 
booklet. (art activity) 
 
Purple Mash activities (see 
guidance below) 
 
Finish off work on Biomes if not 
completed.  
 
Continue with the maths board 
game. You could use the 
afternoon sessions to do the art 
work and make it colourful.  
 
There will also be some RE work 
for you to complete.  

  

Purple Mash Work  

Maths – Last term in maths we explored graphs and how different 

graphs are used for different reasons. There are two activities which 

will help you to further understand this. Please complete both 

activities. If you make mistakes, repeat the activity and try to think 

about why your first answer was incorrect.  

 

English – There is a comprehension activity for you to complete. 

Please read the text and then answer the questions.  

 



Science – Revision activities on work we have done last term. There 

is an activity on electricity and an activity on Living Animals.  

Geography – There is a short quiz on Oceans – our school topic for 

this week.  

 

It would still be nice to hear from some of you. Only a few of you 

have completed the letter activity and sent it to the school e-mail 

address. No-one has yet to use the Purple Mash blogs. These are a 

great way for you to keep in contact with one another and see how 

you are all doing.  

 

Please e-mail if you have any questions about any of the work this 

week or need any further advice or support.  

 

Keep Safe, 

Mr Tinsley. 

 


